
February 5, 2008 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling  
Acting Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Re:  Case No. 06-G-0059 – In the Matter of Issues Associated Gas Curtailment  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
The enclosed tariff leaves are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the 
State of New York Public Service Commission. 
 
                                            Third Revised Leaf No. 3 
                                            Fourth Revised Leaf No. 60 
                                            First Revised Leaf No. 60.1 
                                            Second Revised Leaf No. 61 
                                            Fourth Revised Leaf No. 62  
                                            First Revised Leaf No. 63 
                                            First Revised Leaf No. 64   
                                            Effective February 6, 2008 
 
The filing is submitted in compliance with an Order of the Commission issued on  
August 23, 2007 in the above referenced Case.  The amendments to the tariff are consistent 
with the Gas Curtailment Guidelines attached as Exhibit B of the Order.  The revised tariff pages 
are to take effect on a temporary basis and shall not become effective until approved.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at: 
 

Robert J. Crocker, President & CEO 
Telephone: 570-888-9664 

Email: bobc@ctenterprises.org 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert J. Crocker 
President & CEO    
 
RJC/ss 
Enclosures  
c:  A. Riebel, NYS PSC    

Received: 02/05/2008


